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1.

All students attending the 21st century program must have an application filled out. If
you do not have an application, please get one from the front office.

There will be no 21st century classes on Wednesdays. Dismissal is at 12:35 pm.

All students who attend the 21st century program must report to the cafeteria right
after the school bell rings. Please check-in with Aunty Leona or Ms. Ho. We will be
serving snacks before classes begin. Teachers will take their students to their classes
from the cafeteria.

Student pick-up will be between the office and the cafeteria (by the big tree). Please
pick your child up on time. The office closes at 4:30 pm and all of our students need to
be off campus by then, unless they are in the A+ program. A+ students will check back
in with their aides after their class has finished. The classes that end at 4:30 will bring
their students out by 4:25 pm. If you are late picking up your child more than 3 times,
your child may be dismissed from our program. Mahalo for your patience and
understanding!

Due to a number of incidences involving students leaving campus without permission
the following will be implemented immediately:

Students enrolled in the afterschool program will NOT be excused without

a note or phone call from parent. This is to assure that your child is safe

and accounted for until pickup.

Due to Parent Teacher Conference there will be NO CLASSES on October 30, 2017 to
November 3, 2017. Classes will resume on Monday, November 6, 2017.

If you have any questions regarding our 21st century program, please call
305-2083.






